
Linton on Ouse History Group
 

Thank you  

The initial meeting of the re-formed history group on the 21st June was a success with 
55 people attending to listen to a talk on the census and then join in a quiz on the 
history of the village.   We are aware that others would have liked to have been there 
but had other commitments on the night.  It was a great start and has given us the 
encouragement needed!    

The feedback forms showed that the people attending were interested in a range of 
topics; the most popular being learning about life in a medieval village, a field-walk, 
and a trip to Hungate and a talk about the history of RAF Linton on Ouse.   We will try 
to include these topics in the itinerary for the next 12 months.   

Thank you to all who those who attended. Future events   

We are currently planning a series of events to take place over the next year.  For 
details please keep an eye on the community web site and the village notice 
boards.  The major event will be a History / Finds Day in the village on the 21st 
September.  A date to keep in your diaries!  

On the 19th July we will be having a “Maps and Memories” afternoon in the College 
Arms from 3pm to 5pm to start collecting and recording memories of living in 
Linton on Ouse and the surrounding district.  Everyone is welcome.  This is the first 
of a series of sessions so; if you cannot attend on the 19th July, there will be lots of 
opportunities in the future.   Admission is free and tea and biscuits will be provided.  

If you have any ideas for future events / want more information please contact Jan at Forge Cottage or Jenny at Rosedene, Main Street, Linton on Ouse 


